Baltimore

Development Corporation

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM:  William H. Cole, PresidenMé/

DATE: June 7, 2016

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 16-0676
Planned Unit Development — Amendment 1 — Montgomery Park
Business Center

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 16-0676. If passed,
this Bill will change the sign regulations in the Montgomery Park Business Center Planned Unit
Development (PUD). This change will help facilitate greater visibility for local business at the
business center and potentially spur growth in Baltimore City’s economy.

The BDC respectfully requests that favorable consideration is given by the City Council to
Council Bill 16-0676.

ce: Colin Tarbert
Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill16/16-0676
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